
and was carried out by 
Mr.P.Sugumar, Mr.S.Anthony 
Philomenraj, Mrs.C.Dharmadevi 
and Mrs.M.Poovizhi. Certificates 
were given to the students.  

The PG Department of Computer 
Applications organized a three 
week Internship Programme for 
Students from Institut de 
lemonier, Caen, France. This is 
the second Internship Pro-
gramme conducted for the 
France students since 2017. This 
year six students participated in 
the internship. It was scheduled 

from 9th July, 2018 to 27th July, 
2018. The key focus of the in-
ternship was to train the stu-
dents in the latest trends in .Net, 
Java and ERP Technologies.  The 
students were given a hands-on 
training which was augmented 
with a short term project. The 
course was coordinated by the 
Head, Mr.A.George Louis Raja 

The agreement between Sacred Heart College and the Ghanaian Universities is to jointly collaborate the 
student and faculty exchanges, organize study tours, conduct summer school programmes and venture 

in joint researches in areas relevant to both Ghana and In-
dia. 

Rev.Dr.D.Maria Antony Raj, SDB noted that ―Sacred Heart 
College is the only Arts and Science College signing up with 
the Ghanaian delegations, and we would like to carry for-
ward in progressive engagements with them in terms of col-
laborations specifically in Student and Staff Exchange Pro-
grammes and Joint Research Initiatives‖. 

The Ghanaian Universities were represented by Prof. Kwado 
Adinkrah Appiah, Sunyani Technical University, Dr.Nicholas 
Apreh Siaw, Koforidua Technical University, Dr.George Asu-
madu, Kumasi Technical University, Prof. Eric Kwabena 

Forkuo, Kwame Nkrumah University of Science and Technology, Prof.Sarah Darkwa, Cape Coast Tech-
nical University, Prof.Edmund Enyonam Kwaku Ameko, Accra Technical University, Rev.Prof.John Frank 
Eshun, Takoradi Technical University and Prof. Samuel Eramus Alnaa, Bolgatanga Polytechnic. 
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